
   

 

Central Tilba PS 
Newsletter 
 

       Term 3 Week 6 
 

Author Visit 
Toni Cary, the author of the Alcheringa book series came to share her knowledge 
of writing- from getting ideas to the layout of the book. Her new series is a graphic 
novel, which is a genre loved by many of our students. Toni was thrilled when she 
discovered that Athena came dressed as Francine the dog who is the narrator. 
 
Evacuation Drill 
Next Friday, September 1st is the first day of the bushfire season. We are having a 
school evacuation drill. Our emergency plan is to walk the children to the Central 
Tilba Village car park adjacent to Corkhill Drive to board buses and for parent 
pickup. This plan is the safest option as school access, parking, and vehicular 
turning can be very limiting in an emergency scenario. A reminder notice will be 
issued via School Stream for any parents who are picking their children up as 
they will need to park and wait at the Tilba car park by the usual 3:15 pm time. 
 
School Planning 
Any parents who would like to contribute to our school Situational Analysis as 
preparation for our new School Improvement Plan, please contact the school. 
 
 

Book Week 2023 - Read! Grow! Inspire! 
Participation 100% Engagement 100% Enthusiasm 100% Creativity 120%  
What an outstanding Book Week Dress Up Parade we had on Monday morning. 
Our children demonstrated a love of books and reading as well as a connection to 
the characters they adore reading about. Thank you to all families for your 
support in making the magic happen as well as to all parents who were able to 
come and watch (and participate in!) our parade. 

Term 3, 2023 

 
$2 for Kitchen Garden 

lunch on Fridays 
Term 3 
AUGUST  
 
September 
Friday 1st 
Regional Athletics 
Tinkabell, Molly, 
Ethan and Marcus. 
 
Evacuation Drill 
3:00pm 
 
Monday 4th 

 

History Week 
Monday 18th 

2:00 Tilba School Bird 

Olympics 

2:30 Assembly 

3:15 P&C Meeting 

 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: 
https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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We have been writing 
procedures for making 
paper craft. There are so 
many wonderful crafts to 

   
   

 

Our Mayor’s Writing 
Competition entries are ready to 

be delivered to Narooma 
Library. 

Some outstanding pieces of 
writing- Mayor Hatcher will be 

most impressed! 

The Special Tree 
 
I’m a little seed, tucked away and 
waiting to sprout.  
I need things to be just right, or I won’t 
come out.  
When Mother Nature burns the Earth 
with lightning strikes or fire, 
That’s the signal for me to unravel and 
grow my small limbs higher.  
When I pop out, the bush around is 
black as far as I can see. 
The bush will soon be healed and green 
and then I realise it all begins with me. 
 
By Grace Clark Year 3 
 
 

 

It was stuffing day 
today! 

Cabbage Patch 
Dolls, Care Bears, 

cats and 
Huckleberry Finn 

cushions were 
completed and have 
gone home. Thank 
you, Mrs Young, 
and Mrs Roll xx 

Calling All Bird Callers! 
We are having a Tilba School Bird 

Olympics on Monday 18th September. 
Doug from Bournda explained the 
competition to us in a webinar on 

Wednesday and we are very keen to give 
it a go! 

Entry forms will go home on Monday for 
any students who wish to enter. 



 
  

James the 
bus driver 
dressed up 
for Book 
Week, 
reminiscing 
about Oor 
Wullie, a 
book 
character 
from his 
childhood.  

Thank you so much to 
families for helping the 
children support our Book 
Week activities. We had a 
lovely range of characters, 
and some creative costume 
making had obviously taken 
place.  

Year 2 spent 20 minutes conducting a traffic 
survey in maths. Surprisingly, it was an interesting 
time. They even had an enormous truck carrying 
an excavator go past and hoot loudly ! 



 
                                                                                                                     
  

Tuesday Yrs 5 & 6 
Library Day 

Wednesday Yrs 3 & 4 
Library Day 

Friday Yrs K 1 2  
Library Day 

Ms Munn as Spot 

Year 2 

Miss Elton as 
Mary Poppins 

Mrs Hextell as Pippy 
Longstocking and 
Brooke as Astrid 
Lindgren 

Year 3 

Sandy as Bob the Builder 

Year 4 
Year 5 

Year 1 Kindergarten 

Year 6 

Clark Family 

Hone Family 

The WHO AM I? Book 
Characters guessing 
competition was won 
by Tinkabell & Molly. 
Congratulations! 

Book Week 
Wow, what a week! We started with our book character parade where 
everyone looked spectacular! Students in Stage 2 participated in a live Book 
Week event, Backyard Birdies with author Andy Geppert. Andy read from 
his book Backyard Birdies and discussed his drawing techniques. Stage 3 
were off to the State Library in a virtual excursion on Writing Spooky Stories. 
And to end our Book Week celebrations, we had a visit from author and 
illustrator Toni Cary of the Alcheringa series. 

Montana 
as Moana 



                                                                                                     
 

 

 

  

 

 


